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Dear Colleagues 

I attach the media statement about my departure from News Corp which will be effective from this 

weekend.  

An action like this is always taken with a heavy heart and a mixed bag of feelings and reflections on a 

wide range of experiences with News Corp across almost 20 years. It is certainly not a decision made 

lightly, or without an awareness of the impact decisions like this inevitably have on many close 

colleagues, clients and diverse bodies within the media community.   

I started with News Corp back in 1995 and have worked with the company ever since in three roles – 

as CEO at FOX Studios Australia, CEO of FOXTEL and as CEO at News Corp Australia. Each role has 

offered a diversity of challenges and wonderful opportunities. I have enjoyed the responsibility and 

have been honoured to work with many extraordinarily talented people.  

Whilst the leadership roles and the issues encountered have at times been frankly really confronting, 

it has been a source of perpetual renewal and reinforcement to have worked with so many terrific 

colleagues both here and internationally.  It is the people that one remembers the most.   I will be 

forever grateful to those who have been so helpful and constructively supportive in the many 

matters we have mutually confronted. There have been many good wins matched with some 

memorable awful problems and opponents!  It has all been the stuff of a rich and varied professional 

life that I would never have had without the benefit of the trust reposed in me by many great 

colleagues at News Corp. 

I wish Rupert Murdoch, Robert Thomson, their new management team in the new News Corp and all 

my international colleagues nothing but the best continued success with the product and 

commercial rewards that their efforts so richly deserve. I am genuinely in awe at the range and 

depth of talent in the company here and in the international arena and have great confidence in the 

future and all that it holds for the new enterprise.  

Finally, I thank all my Australian colleagues for their support, understanding and commitment to the 

company, its products and customers over a long time. There are far too many people to single any 

one out – you all know who you are and what we have shared together!   

With my warmest and best wishes to you all in continuing to meet the challenges of change to 

achieve a great future individually and corporately. 

Kim  

Kim Williams  

CEO  

 


